
 

 

Suspension of In-Class 
Instruction 

 

In an effort to combat the spread of COVID-19 and encourage 
social distancing, our school is not offering access to classroom 
instruction and we are restricting access to the public until 
further notice.  

Please contact the school by calling: 604-588-3418 

Staff/Students/Parents: Please do NOT enter the building 
unless you have approval from your principal. 

 

 


